
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

English:  
This week within our unit on Legends we will be working on using subordinate clauses to create complex 
sentences. 

Spellings:    
The Star Colour spellings will be tested on Wednesday 1st November. Your child will have been given a list of 
the specific spellings that they should have learnt on the last day of term. New spellings will now be sent 
home on Wednesdays. This will allow a full week of daily practice. The new spellings to be sent home are 
space themed words to assist with our Space lessons next week (earth, planet, orbit, rocket, gravity, star, 
galaxy, universe, Space Station, astronaut, telescope) These will be tested on Wednesday 8th October. Please 
remember to use a ‘look, say, cover, write check, correct’ approach for learning the spellings and to use the 
spellings in sentences.  Remember, it is important to practise spellings daily so that they become embedded 
in long term memory.  

Maths: 
This week, we will complete work on finding 1, 10 or 100 more or less than any 3-digit number and then 
begin work on number lines to 1000.   

Homework: 
This week’s homework will consist of a maths activity and an English activity related to next week’s space 
themed lessons. This homework is due in next Wednesday 8th November. Please remember to let us know 
as soon as possible if, due to exceptional circumstance, it is likely to be late. Spellings will now not be in the 
homework folder sent home on Fridays. As explained below, they will now be sent home on Wednesdays. 
Please continue to read daily and practice timetables using ttrockstars . 

Other Matters: 

• It was lovely meeting with you on one of the Parents’ Evenings just before halfterm. We hope that 
you had an enjoyable half term. 

• Next week, all lessons will have a space theme. This is a whole school initiative. Please try to support 
this at home. Perhaps you could borrow some books on space from the local library and share these 
with your child.  
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